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IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL BOOKED WITH ST. PAUL ISLAND TOUR SEASON 2021 

COVID-19 concerns to cancel 2021 St. Paul Island Tour season 

As we all know, over the past “COVID-19 Year” much has changed for all of us in Alaska, the United States and 

the world. Thankfully, we have come a long way to mitigate the virus since March of last year when COVID-19 began its 

rapid march around the world.  This past year, the community of St. Paul has made many great sacrifices to keep the 

island safe from COVID-19 and to date has not had a single positive COVID-19 confirmed case!   

We have worked closely with the St. Paul City Council and Unified Command to monitor progress with COVID-

19 protocols, vaccinations, and conditions that would allow us to safely conduct our tour.  As part of this process, we 

completed a survey of the community of St. Paul, and a solid majority have expressed concern for the health and well-

being of everyone on the island, particularly the children of St. Paul who do not have vaccinations.  We hear these 

concerns and agree that this year is not the right time to resume tourism to St. Paul Island, and as such, our tour season 

for 2021 is cancelled.  

Any guest or group whose tour is cancelled will be offered the following options: 

1) Hold your existing deposits to confirm blocks and space for the 2022 season (now open for booking). 

2) If we have collected any deposit for a held reservation, we will refund your deposit and funds paid for 

your 2021 tour – no questions asked. 

At the TDX Hospitality Group of companies, our community, our employees, and the safety of our guests are 

our priorities right now.  Thanks to all of our group tour, wholesaler, retail and independent travelers for placing us in 

the top ten eco-destinations in Alaska year after year. We hope to offer you the best in hospitality here in Anchorage at 

the Coast Inn at Lake Hood and welcome you to “Remote – Wild – and Unbelievable!” St. Paul Island soon.  

If you are still planning on visiting Alaska this summer, our tour desk is open, and we can help with alternative 

opportunities and adventures in the state. Thanks for your understanding and patience. Best wishes from all of us for 

your good health, and again our thanks for your support of the St. Paul Island Tour. 

 

 

Gregory J Galik 
President, TDX Hospitality Group 

 
To manage your cancellation, rebooking, or other needs, please email direct to Tour Manager, Sulli Gibson at 

wgibson@stpaulislandtour.com. You may also call: (907) 546-4158  
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